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We had a fabulous day in school on Wednesday 

celebrating World Maths Day by undertaking a 

range of maths-based learning throughout the 

morning: cooking, maths mysteries, P.E. using maths, 

competing online against classmates AND pupils in 

other parts of the world. The afternoon was spent using maths skills to create fabulous 

pieces of art. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have also enjoyed hearing that some of our eager parents have got involved in the 

competition – brilliant! Remember passwords and logins stay active until Sunday 18th March. 
 

Sports kit 
We would like to politely request that all kit for sports events and tournaments is washed before returning to 

school as soon as possible.  Thank you for your help. 
 

All Shook Up 

We were treated to an absolutely fantastic performance of All Shook Up at JTHS yesterday.  We 

watched with pride to see how many ex-TRJS pupils were performing and were delighted to see their 

confidence on stage singing, dancing and acting.  Our choir performed fantastically too and there were 

many proud parents in the audience.  We have two more performances to look forward to tonight.  

Break a leg! 

 

Easter Lunch Menu – Wednesday 28th March 

All day breakfast – sausage (or vegetarian sausage), hash brown, scrambled egg, baked beans, corn on 

the cob.  Jacket potatoes, cheese and beans. Salad bar.  Fresh bread. 

American sweet waffles and ice cream, yoghurt, fresh fruit 

 
Best wishes, Mrs Sharpe 

 

 The activity I most enjoyed 

was cooking because I enjoy 

working as a team towards 

an achievement and that 

achievement was delicious 

granola bars!  Tom B – Year 

5 


